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Japanese Government Assist with Autoclave Procurement to Support Low income 

Pregnant Women and Their Families 

 

 

The Embassy of Japan in Trinidad and Tobago is 

happy to inform that the project entitled “The 

Project for Procurement of Autoclave of Mamatoto 

Resource and Birth Centre” executed under the 

Grant Assistance for the Grass-roots Human 

Security Project (GGP) has been completed. The 

Mamatoto Resource and Birth Centre received a 

Grant of US$4,795 from the Government of Japan 

for the procurement of an autoclave in order to 

sterilize surgical tools.  

 

 

Through this project, it is expected that the Mamatoto Resource and Birth Centre will be 

able to sterilize the surgical equipment on site instead of paying other institutions for 

sterilization services. Moreover, the support for pregnant women and their families, 

particularly those who are facing financial difficulties, will be expanded.  
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